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Exhibition of Planning Proposal 29-31 Moore Road 
and 64 Undercliff Road, Freshwater – Harbord Hotel 
(PP-2024-1593) 

The planning proposal seeks to permit ‘pubs’ and ‘hotel 

accommodation’ as Additional Permitted Uses at 29-31 Moore Road 

and 64 Undercliff Road, Freshwater. 

Figure 1 - Subject site (Source: Nearmaps, 2025) 
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Figure 2 – Current and proposed APU maps with the site highlighted red (Source: The Planning Proposal)

Figure 3 - A perspective of the concept hotel accommodation development, as seen from the intersection of Charles 
Street and Undercliff Road (Source: The Planning Proposal) 
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